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From our Minister 
 

It’s a walk of faith 
On the 28th of October ‘The Word for Today’ based the devotion on 2 Corinthians 5:7 “For we walk 
by faith not by sight”. 
However, faith doesn’t discard intelligent thought and reason. There is a difference. When 
intelligent thought and reason won’t take you another step, faith keeps right on going. Why? 
Because intelligent thought and reason will hold a person’s hand and go only as far as they can 
travel, whereas faith holds God’s hand—the God who makes a way where there seems to be no 
way. We may not understand or be able to see the next step, but we are encouraged to trust in 
God who has already demonstrated so much of his faithfulness and love to us through Jesus. 
Thank you, God you are a faithful God, you know us and love us, and we can place our trust in 
you. 
 

God bless 
 

Rebekah  
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Welcome to those who may be visiting with us today.  Please join us for morning tea in the hall 
following the service.  

 

       WORSHIP 

Sunday Service 9 am   Preacher: Rebekah Munn 

Bible Readings – Matthew 13:1-23 

Facebook, Website & YouTube for online access. 

You tube link for Sunday https://youtube.com/live/oKey3oDcltM?feature=share 
 

 

Currumbin Valley Service 5pm on the 2nd and 4th Sunday each month 
 

 

  
 

Mudgeeraba Uniting are holding a Village Craft Fair next Saturday November 9th 8am – 2pm.    

WESLEY LIFEFORCE SUICIDE PREVENTION TRAINING                                             

Tuesday 26th November 9am – 1pm 

This half day workshop will be held at Currumbin RSL. Participants will have increased 
confidence in their ability to identify people who may be at risk of suicide, communicate 
appropriately with a suicidal person, ask a person if they are considering suicide and conduct a 
suicide intervention.    For more information email LifeForce@wesleymission.org.au                                                         
or call Glen Wallwork at 0439 050 559 

Adult Fellowship meeting Monday 4th November,9.30 for 10am 
meeting. Bookings to be taken for Christmas lunch to be held at RSL 
on 2nd December.  
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Good morning Elanora Uniting Team, 
 

There is an awesome opportunity to host international students into our Christians communities via 
the International Homestay Program at Elanora State High School. 
 

I believe it could be a fantastic opportunity to demonstrate the love of Jesus in our families and 
church community. Some students’ parents actually request to have their children in Christian 
family. 
 

The students are carefully interviewed and selected to be part of this wonderful program. They are 
well behaved and mannered and want to see our beautiful part of the world as well as improving 
their English language. 
 

Every host family received $738 fortnightly per student to cover the                                              
cost of living in the family. 
 

Would you consider sharing this unique opportunity to the                                                       
families in your congregation that could be interested in being                                                         
part of the program.  
 

Please see the poster on the notice board for more details. 
 

Thank you so much! 
 

Many Blessings, 
Hugo Brouste 
SU Chaplaincy 
Chaplain at Elanora State High School 
main 1300 478 753  
hugo.brouste@suchaplaincy.org.au | su.org.au 
 
 

 

Offerings may be made via the offering box or square EFPOS at the back of the church or by 
direct debit to either of the following: 
 

UCA Southern Gold Coast      General Working Account    Dwell Hub 

BSB: 334-040        A/C 553 861 193                BSB 034 604 

Sunday offerings:      Or cash in the box or                    Taxable A/C 426 972 
   A/C 553 861 206      EFTPOS as you leave.               Donation A/C 426 980 

In our own quiet times at home we can pray for our church family by following the names 
through our church contact book.This week please especially pray for Miranda Burnett, 
Josie & John Campbell, Sheree & Todd Chamberlain and Steven Chinnery.  
 

 
If you have noticed that someone has been missing for a while, give them a call and ask, 
“Are you OK?” 

LEISURETIME IS HOLDING A MINI-MARKET DAY ON 27th November 
 from 8 am to10 am. 
This will be a good opportunity to browse the tables for Christmas Gifts.  
All Welcome.  
 

 

If you have a notice for the newsletter, please send it by Wednesday to the church office or 
email to Dianne at diannemalimonenko@gmail.com 
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